
From:  Anabela Tamburro 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Sent:  Sat 5/18/2019 8:25 PM 
Subject: Richmond Hill Reduction of Single Use Plastic  

Hello, 

I’m a resident of Richmond Hill and I am fully supportive of the bill to eliminate single 
use plastics in our town. Thank you for making this important motion! 

Annabella 


